

To: [REDACTED]
From: james | personal genius
Sent: Sun 12/10/2017 7:22:11 PM
Subject: Re: Uh oh!!!

Ok. Thanks. I just sent him a note to warn him the network will suck until Wednesday. Maybe that will influence his decision. ♦

Thank you,

James Ce
your Personal Genius
□ Certified Support Professional 10.6
<http://personalgenius.co>

On Dec 10, 2017, at 1:11 PM, [REDACTED] wrote:

James. I just received this. Sounds like jeffrey does want to leave paris but is unsure where he will go!

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Larry Visoski [REDACTED]
Date: December 10, 2017 at 12:46:55 PM EST
To: [REDACTED]
Subject: Update

Hi [REDACTED],
JE indicates he may travel on Tue or Wed,, he asked for flight times to Palm Bch, LSJ and NY for possible Tue or Wed,,, he seams like Palm Beach is his first choice,,,
I'm guessing he will fly Paris to LSJ, spend the day, then fly to Palm bch later,,, i see its going to be VERY cold in NYC on Tuesday, 12degrees, yike

I'll keep you posted, let me know if you hear rumor or appoint as well

Thx
Larry

Sent from my iPad